DAVID R. MARTIN MAYOR CITY OF STAMFORD, CONNECTICUT



LR29.039

TEL: 203 977 4150 FAX: 203 977 5845

E-MAIL: DMARTIN@STAMFORDCT.GOV

Date:

January 3, 2015

To:

Randall M. Skigen, President, Board of Representatives

Annie M. Summerville, Clerk of the Board

Members, Board of Representatives

From:

David R. Martin, Mayor

Re:

Proposed ordinance - Expanding the Energy Improvement District

Attached please find a draft ordinance as well as a map depicting a proposed change to the boundaries of the Energy Improvement District.

Please place this for consideration on your next Agenda.

Thank you.

/val

Attachment

